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Dear United States, Concerned Citizens and Representatives,

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my deep concern regarding the ongoing 
threats to our national security and the well-being of American citizens, which stem from the actions of 
globalist entities and organized criminal networks. The systematic oppression and injustices that have 
emerged not only jeopardize our sovereignty but also infringe upon the fundamental rights and 
freedoms of individuals within our nation.

The prevalence of war, slavery, and genocide, though often overlooked, is a troubling reality that many 
Americans face, fueled by the machinations of powerful global interests that prioritize profit and 
control over the sanctity of human life. It is imperative that we acknowledge and address these issues 
with urgency, as they pose a significant risk to our society as a whole.

I urge you to consider the following points as a basis for our national strategy to safeguard our citizens 
and uphold justice:

• Strengthening National Security Frameworks: We must enhance our national security 
measures to effectively counteract illicit activities that threaten our communities. This includes 
investing in intelligence operations, border security, and local law enforcement collaborations to 
dismantle organized crime networks.

• Promoting Human Rights Initiatives: A comprehensive modern approach must be adopted to 
protect vulnerable populations from exploitation and violence. This can be achieved through the 
implementation of robust human rights programs, both domestically and in cooperation with 
international allies to address the root causes of oppression.

• Raising Public Awareness and Education: Informing the American public about the realities 
of modern slavery, human trafficking, and the influence of criminals and globalist agendas is 
crucial. Educational campaigns can empower citizens to recognize and report suspicious 
activities, fostering a culture of vigilance, safety and protection.

• Legislative Action and Accountability: It is vital that our government enacts and enforces laws 
that hold accountable those who perpetrate criminal acts against fellow Americans. This 
includes not only stricter penalties for trafficking and exploitation but also pursuing legal 
actions against those who facilitate these crimes on a global scale.



• Fostering Community Resilience: Community programs that provide support to at-risk 
individuals can significantly reduce the likelihood of exploitation and oppression. Local 
initiatives should be funded and encouraged to create safe havens where citizens can seek 
assistance and advocates can raise awareness.

As concerned citizens, we must rally together to demand that our leaders prioritize these issues and 
take decisive action to protect our national interests and the dignity of every individual. The time for 
complacency has passed; we must act decisively to ensure that future generations inherit a nation free 
from the shadows of war, oppression, genocide and slavery.

Thank you for your attention to this critical matter. I look forward to your prompt response and the 
commitment to robust counteractions that safeguard the security and rights of all Americans.

Sincerely,

D. Cowdrey

www.cowdreyfirm.com
United States Legal Advocate


